NOTES

Harbor Safety Committee of the Humboldt Bay Area
0900 hours July 16, 2015 Woodley Island Marina Conference Room

Members Present: Others Present:

Ms. Suzie Howser, Chair (Port Authority) Mr. Reuben Macaspac (OSPR Liaison)
Capt. John Powell (Bar Pilot) Mr. Jeff Dayton (OSPR)

Capt. Tim Petrusha (Bar Pilot) Mr. Grant Roden (Trinidad Rancheria)
Mr. Stephen Kullmann (Tribe/Environmental) Mr. Jeff Raimey (City of Eureka)

Mr. Casey Allen (Recreational Boating) Mr. Jared Bivens (USCG MSD)

Ms. Bridget Hand (Recreational Boating) Mr. Travis Halling (USCG MSD)

Ms. Julie Salminen (Dry Cargo)

Mr. Jeffrey Ferguson (NOAA OCS) via telephone

Mr. Billy Gartman (USCG MSD)

Mr. Ryan Finch ( USCG ANT HB)

Mr. Ross McDonald (Tanker Operations) via telephone

0905 hours - Chair, Suzie Howser announced that a quorum was not present. Consensuses of
members present were to provide informal updates for the good of those in attendance.

The next Harbor Safety meeting is scheduled for THURSDAY, September 24, 2015

Meeting adjourned at approximately 1000 hours.
Respectfully submitted,
Suzie V. Howser, Port of Humboldt Bay
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